
 

 

March SAC 
 
Present: Kent, Amy T, Jennifer, Diana Simpson 
 
Policy Review: 
 In the Employee Dress Policy there is no mechanism for a complaint process - who do 
teachers/parents report to if they are worried about an employee dress.  Stylistic edits were also 
noted. 
 
UIP : 
Done - No Update. 
 
DAC : 
Discussions about assessments completed in schools.  Too many assessments at elementary 
schools.  Lots of schools having problems getting tcap done because of attendance.   Increased 
parent involvement and frustration has meant some inefficient DAC meetings (more venting 
than problem solving).  Next DAC is Tuesday night.  Jennifer will send out update after Tuesday 
nights meeting.   
 
Elections: 
Terms from 2012 election (2 year terms are up this summer): 
Jennifer G had a 2 year term.  Her term is up this year.  She will not reapply for SAC. 
Amy T - has 3 year - will stay on 1 more year. 
Ann C - 2 year. 
Chris - had 3 year term.  Chris resigned from SAC in spring 2013 before end of term.  His slot 
was never filled. 
Kent - had 3 year term.   
Glen - had 2 year term.   
Those in attendance agreed May elections would be better then August/September elections as 
currently stated in by laws.  Committee will discuss and vote in April.  
 
Survey results: 
Reviewed the findings of the survey.  Discussed concerns with some middle school scores and 
homework scores.  Discussed how to present to board.  Findings will be presented Tuesday 
night during the Board Meeting. 
 
Next meeting April 3rd at 4:00pm at BFA.  
 
 


